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NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS.

MEMBER STATUS UPDATES:

New Members: No new names

Deceased Members: No new names.
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Post Commander: Rachael Watters
Quartermaster: Robert Penney

Phone: 541-773-2938

Website: viw1833.org

Address: 241 East Barnett Rd, Ste B
Medford, OR 97501

*Please note: The VFW office is not
staffed on a regular schedule.
Please leave a voice message on the
office’s answering machine or visit
the Contacts page on the website to
email them.

VFW POST 1833 NEWSLETTER JULY 2021

OFFICER’S MEETING & POST GENERAL MEETING:

Officer's Meeting:

Date: 20 July 2021

Time: 1730 (5:30 pm)

General Meeting: will follow at 1830 (6:30 p.m.)
*Officers will call any members that regularly attend the
meeting if this changes.

The Officer's Meeting and General Post Meeting are open

to any Post Comrade with a current VFW membership
card who wishes to attend.

POST COMMANDER ANNOUNCEMENTS

Buddy Poppies: We were able to do the Buddy Poppies at
Sherm'’s Thunderbird this month. We were well received
and got recognition from the Mail Tribune interview with
Post Commander Rachael.

HWY 140 Cleanup: Highway 140 is back on the calendar
for August 28th at 0700 am. We have at least six from
Post 1833 and waiting on Purple Heart guys for more.

Legacy Memberships: We recognized Oscar Wilson with
a Legacy Life Membership and presented it to him by the
Post Commander Rachael Watters, Chaplin Ken Wilson,
and Senior Vice Commander Ralph Groover. Recruiting
Business Cards for anyone who passes the cards on. Post
phone number and meeting times and location etc.

Vet Net: has their next meeting on the 3rd Wednesday
each month from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm at Walnut Room at
Jackson County Building.
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Honor Flight: Honor Flight is still on hold at this time due
to Covid restrictions. Things are still locked down in
Washington D.C. If anyone on the flight got Covid, they
would not be able to return with the rest of the flight.
Currently looking at doing two flights in 2022.

Zoom: Post Meetings will now be available by Zoom.
Please see the Resources tab on vfw1833.org for the link
to the monthly meetings.

Awards: Bob Penney was presented with the VFW Oregon
State Quartermaster of the year plaque at the Oregon
State Convention in June 2021 in Coos Bay.
Congratulations, Bob! Well deserved.

Membership Drive: National has issued a challenge to all
Posts to increase their new members. The top Post in

each division will receive a $1,000 award. 1833 is offering
a discounted price of $30.00 for new members for 1 year.

From the Website Administrator:

Contact me or the Post Commander to get on the Post 1833 email
list. Visit vfw1833.0rg for previous newsletters and more
information.

-- Margaret Lewis, Website Admin, Email: 1833vfw@gmail.com.



